
Monthly Services: 

Relocation Packets                         2 

Member Services                     8        

Miscellaneous                               12            

Info. Materials                     9 

Member Referrals                         44*        

(*Also see web directory count) 

Tourism       3                         

Chamber Event Inquiries              64                       

Website Hits                             2,076   

Pageviews: 

     Events Calendar                    246 
     * Member Directory                  81              
     Newcomers Page                  21 
     Newsletter Page                       51 

Spoonbread Festival 

     Website Hits:                          297     
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 Looking Forward to a Busy Spring 
 
 

 March is here and weôre all wondering what happened 
 to Winter.  With Spring upon us, the BCOC is preparing  
 for a busy few months.  The Rook tournament is  
 around the corner, committees are ramping up, and, of  
 course, Spoonbread Festival planning and preparation 
 is well  under way.   
  
 We owe a huge thank you to everyone who helped  
 prepare the bulk mailing materials for the festival and 
all those who help the chamber provide for local  

businesses every day.  This got me thinking about how much more I could do to 
further the mission of our local chamber of commerce.  It also reminded me thereôs 
no shame in asking for help.   
 
If you are reading this newsletter, we need two things from you:   
 
 1. Commit to chairing or at least being a part of a committee for this year.   
 2. Plan for a specific way you will help make The Spoonbread Festival a  
                 success this year and let us know how you can help.   
 
If you need ideas about opportunities, just ask.   
 
Volunteering not only helps the BCOC, it always provides you an opportunity to 
network with other members of the business and industry community in Berea.  As 
the weather gets warmer and the days get longer, make an effort to do a little 
something to help us serve businesses in Berea.  You will always be better for it, 
and so will Berea. 
 
   
Sincerely, 

Scott 

Scott Thompson, President  
Berea Chamber of Commerce 

 

March Membership 
Meeting  Sponsored & 
Hosted by Elite Martial 
Arts & Fitness 

 

Chamber Coffee &  
Networking Meeting   
Sponsored & Hosted by  

Morning Pointe  
of Richmond 

 

5th Annual Rook  
Tournament 

 

LMC Visits Frankfort 
 

Kent Family Circus 
Fundraiser for  

Chamber Scholarship 
Program 

 

Legislative Day for  
Berea Chamber 

 

Coupon Book  
Now Available for $5.00 

 

JNCC Class Schedule 
 

Join a Committee 



 

Executive Directorôs Comments Our Gold (Corporate) Partners  

Our Silver (Business) Partners 
 

Our Bronze (Associate) Partners 

Support the Kent Family Circus & 
Our Scholarship Program  

 
 

Bereaôs own Kent Family Circus will be performing on 
Saturday, March 18th at 6:00 p.m. at Madison Southern 
High School. This fundraiser has been designed to sup-
port and grow our annual scholarship program.   
 
Tickets can be purchased on-line at Evenbrite.com or 
through the Chamber office by calling 859-986-9760.  
One child is admitted FREE with each paying adult. 
Adults pay $12.00 while additional children 14 and un-
der pay $5.00 each.     
 
Sincerely, 
 

David  


